From: Derrick Tito

To: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy

Subject: Participation in Enforcement Policy Development
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019 6:09:20 AM
Hello -

| am interested in participating in the development of the water rights enforcement policy. My
position as a qualified hydrologist for a public utility that manages numerous water rights as well as
my association with a pre 1914 water right on my own property gives me a unique breadth of
experience. | have volunteered and assisted several other water rights holders with installing
measurement systems, and | have seen the perspective of these folks when faced by SB88
requirements and non-compliance notifications.

Please feel free to contact me if | can be of any assistance with policy development.
Regards
Derrick Tito

Professionally: Hydrographer So. Cal. Edison Hydro Division
Personally: Maintenance and Compliance Kernville Ditch Association (Mutual Benefit Non-Profit)
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